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Meeting of the Environment Strategic Policy Committee

8th November 2006
Item 4
Report on Sustainability and Plans for next steps
Following the presentation of a report on Sustainable Energy   to the September meeting of the Strategic Policy Committee, it was agreed that a report would be prepared for next meeting on how to progress the Sustainability Action outlined in the County Strategy Implementation Report  (Priority Action 22 ) which is “ To  Develop understanding and promote the organisational role in relation to environmental sustainability through the establishment of effective structures for collaboration across and between organisations, businesses, local communities and young people”.
In order to progress this action, which has an overall target of creating an environmentally sustainable county, it is proposed to discuss at the November meeting issues such as - 

(a) What is the best way to engage with the various agencies and organisations represented on the County Development Board ?
(b) What should the Terms of Reference be for this broad action? 
(c) What are the next steps by which the SPC can progress?

 Also for consideration are issue such as timeframe, objectives and supports required.
